EPPENAUER DRILLING COMPANY

OIL WELL CONTRACTORS
TRINITY LIFE BUILDING

FORT WORTH, TEXAS

January 7, 1937

Mr., F. J. Vesely,
Box 552,
Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Dear Sir:

Referring to your recent letters requesting
the filing of certain forms on our Stewart Well No. 1, in
Section 22, Twp. 25-S, R, 37-E, Lea County, New Mexico, wish
to advise that the writer has been absent on a field trip and
returned to the office to find your request.

We are enclosing all of the forms checked and
will forward the progress weport about the 15th of this month.

Trusting that these will put us in current
standing with your Commission, we remsain

Very truly yours,

R. EPPENAUER
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